
 

October 29, 2024 
 

 

HIGHWAY RELATED DAMAGE CLAIMS 
                                 to the Ministry of Transportation 

 
Please be aware that members of the public may make a claim against the Ministry of Transportation 
and Infrastructure if they sustain bodily injuries or damage to their vehicle while traveling on 
provincial highways, and which have arisen out of construction or maintenance activities.  
 
To file a claim, follow this link: 
 
Highway Related Claims - Province of British Columbia (gov.bc.ca) 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/transportation/driving-and-cycling/licensing-and-insurance/highway-claims

